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Dear Families,  

The children loved the ‘Make the Rules’ day on 

Friday. Thank you so much for your generous 

donations, which will help fund the new libraray 

area. 

You will be aware that from Monday additional 
measures will be put in place for two weeks, due to 
the rising numbers of positive Covid cases. These 
precautions have been made in consultation with 
Public Health and the school governors. We will be 
closely monitoring the number of cases and 
continue to communicate with you to keep you up 

to date on any further precautions that may need to be put in place. 
Thank you for continuing to wear face coverings for pick up and drop off.  

 

Our Curriculum  

Year 6 impressed me with their ability to read musical 

notation, repeat rhythmic patterns and improvise in 

their music lessons this week! 

Year 5 have been immersing 

themselves in the text Black 

Powder and investigating the 

meaning of Historical vocabulary. Year 4 are working 

hard to practise their multiplication knowledge 

through playing games to help them recall facts at 

speed. Year 3 love the text 'Stone Age Boy.' They have 

been retelling the story orally using actions to help them 

remember the sequence of events. Lovely to see so many 

children using their imagination and showing enthusiasm 

for their learning  



Our Nevill Road Bee Rules 

At NRJ we encouarge our childen to be involved in school life as much as 

possible. Before half term, School Council talked to their class about what they 

think the Bee Rules should look like in school. This is what they came up with… 

 

Our rewards for following the Bee Rules include: 

 Raffle tickets (twice weekly draw) 

 Bees in the class hive and a class priviledge when it its full (chosen by 

the children) 

 Postcards sent home by members of staff to recognise when a child is 

always following the rules. 

 School Council awards to children they have noticed in class. 

 Our new reward is TOP SECRET…and will be awarded to members of 

staff by the children to say well done for following the Bee Rules!!  



 

 

 

 

 

Our theme for this year’s Children in Need is ‘Feel good Friday’.  

Children are welcome to come dressed up in something that makes them feel good 

about themselves. During the day we will be taking part in a variety of feel good 

activities to promote wellbeing. 

From Monday 15th November there will be Children in Need merchandise for sale. 
Badges are £1 and Keyrings £2 .There will also be a raffle for a larger Pudsey bear and 
2nd and 3rd prize for a smaller Pudsey and Blush teddy bear. Raffle tickets will be £1 
for a strip of 5. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s 

winners are 3OT 

again!! 

 

 
 
 

Safeguarding – Squid Game 

Please be aware that the popular ‘Squid game’ is “suitable only for 15 years and over” If 
you wish to apply parental controls to Netflix please follow these steps: 
 
1.    Go to Netflix.com/account. 

2.    Scroll to 'Profile & Parental Controls 'and click on the profile you want to manage. 

3.    Click 'Change' next to the Viewing Restrictions setting. 

4.    Enter your Netflix password. 

5.    Set the maturity rating for the programmes and films you want to allow in that profile 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s odd socks day on Monday 

15th November to celebrate 

difference and launch our 

Anti Bullying Week. 

 

 
 
 

 



 

Have a fantastic weekend and stay safe. 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

WB 15th November – Anti Bullying Week (Monday 15th odd socks day) 

Friday 19th November – Children in Need 

Tuesday 16th November – Y3 Stone Age Workshop 

Wednesday 17th November – Y4 Greek Workshop 

WB 22nd November – Y4 and Y5 SEND support meetings 

24th November – Individual and sibling photographs 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Events 

 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market stall / Santa dash 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

     Monday 20th December - Year 4 Christmas Show (unfortunately parents    

will not be able to attend but we are looking in to how we can record this and 

share on Google Classroom) 

    Tuesday 21st December – Nevill Road’s Got Talent and Party Day (come to 

school in party clothes) 

    Wednesday 22nd December – Toy Day (school uniform) End of Term 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


